Appendix D

Report of Administrative Commission for Middleburg Presbyterian Church
2022 Winter Stated Presbytery Meeting

Since the Fall Stated Meeting, the Middleburg AC has continued to meet to carry out our
assigned responsibilities relating to the dissolution of the church. This work has addressed
communications with members, financial matters, personal property and historic records, care of
the church property, and more.

Recommendation for Action: The AC recommends that the presbytery approve the sale of the
church property located at 4564 Rosemary Street, Middleburg, FL. on terms to be approved by
the Presbytery Trustees. The Presbytery Trustees and the AC will work together to facilitate
putting the property on the market and completing a sale.
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